
APPR - Independent Evaluator Waiver for 2017-2018 
 

The APPR Plan Document remains the negotiated and state 
approved plan to meet the 3012-d regulations. However, we 
have been granted a state waiver to NOT have to comply 
with the Independent Evaluator regulation for this academic 
year.  
 

All aspects of the 3012-d APPR Plan Document remain. The 
waiver modifies the current APPR plan document this year 
in a few ways: 
 

1) The unannounced observation can be conducted by a 
building evaluator (principal, associate principal, 
master educator)  
 

2) The weighting of the announced and unannounced 
observations changes. The weighting will revert back to 
what it has been for the past four years. All observations 
will be equally weighted and averaged to calculate the 
rating for the Observation Category.    

 
Please see the example charts in the attached Plan 

Document. 
 
 


